

NRHH Exec Meeting 2/7/18

1) Call to Order

- a) Meeting called to order at 9:04 am.

2) Roll Call- Favorite cartoon?

- a) Brandon - President
- b) Natalie - VP of Admin
- c) D-Dre - VP of R&R
- d) Bridget - NRHH Representative
- e) Rachel - PFC
- f) Laura - Advisor

3) Approval of Minutes

- a) D-Dre moves to approve last meeting's minutes.
- b) Bridget seconds.
- c) Approve: 3
- d) Oppose: 0
- e) Abstain: 0

4) **Officer Reports**

a) Brandon

- i) Had my 1:1 with Laura
- ii) Made agendas
- iii) Made powerpoint slides
- iv) Went to Leadershop 2.0
- v) Went to the OTM Party
- vi) Went to GA
- vii) Tabling for NRHM
- viii) Met with NRHH Building Block Bid committee
- ix) Worked on Bid for NRHH Building Block
- x) Sent in the Bid for Building Block
- xi) Send emails to the RDs about Trash Nights

b) Natalie

- i) Wrote an OTM
- ii) Edited the Exec and Chapter Minutes

- iii) Printed Gold Rush Posters
- iv) Distributed Gold Rush Posters to Residence Halls
- v) Emailed Ann

c) D-Dré

- i) Will not be at the first hour of chapter; RA interview at 4
- ii) Wrote an OTM
- iii) Held the Visibility Committee Meeting
- iv) Communicated with Gold Rush and NRHM
- v) Emailed Karen
- vi) Created Recognition Posters
- vii) Posted on Facebook and Instagram

d) Rachel

- i) Updated the treasurer log
- ii) Made poster for tabling
- iii) Shopping for tabling
- iv) Wrote Rec forms

- v) Got Rec form for Gold Rush signed
 - vi) Tabling for NRHM
 - vii) 1:1 with Laura
 - viii) Went shopping for hydroflask for Gold Rush
 - ix) Planned for NRHM
- e) Bridget
- i) Gold Rush stuff
 - ii) Submitted an OTM
 - iii) Sent some emails
 - iv) Inductions/Selections stuff
 - v) OTM voting stuff
 - vi) Had 1:1 with Laura

5) **New Business**

a) Participation Difficulties

- i) Brandon - We wanted to talk about difficulties getting people to participate.

What do you all see with the difficulties?

- ii) Bridget - People don't want to go to chapter because it's boring.

- iii) D-Dre - People don't see the importance of it if it's the same thing every time.
- iv) Laura - I feel like we've been adding things, so what ideas do you all have? We can only do so much, and we can't force people into being involved.
- v) Natalie - I think getting involved helps us take ownership for the chapter, so getting people involved is important for them to appreciate chapter more.
- vi) D-Dre - It's kind of awkward that there's nothing new to talk about.
- vii) Laura - Does it make sense to do exec every other week because there isn't much to talk about?
- viii) Bridget - I think we could go every other week with exec because we're not planning anything currently.
- ix) D-Dre - How do we get them involved? We have NRHM going on right now and everyone otherwise isn't involved in anything else. We tried the traditional type program but no one seemed to really take that far in chapter meeting.
- x) Laura - What are some ideas that people have?
- xi) Natalie - I feel like the committees are full of people that aren't taking charge and it all falls on the committee head.

- xii) Rachel - People in the committee that I'm heading aren't helping even when I try
to ask people to do things.
- xiii) Laura - We could ask them why they're in the committee anyways?
- xiv) Natalie - What if we had time in the chapter to brainstorm ideas for the chapter?
- xv) Bridget - Or even breakout times for committees during chapter meeting.
- xvi) Natalie - I think we should be delegating more because a lot of work falls on the
heads of committees and that's a lot of pressure.
- xvii) Laura - Delegating could be good and trying to get people involved once they're
in the committees.
- xviii) Brandon - I've been trying to come up with ideas, but sometimes I feel like my
ideas can be praised but then forgotten about. It's hard for me to think of ways
to engage with people if they won't engage with me.
- xix) Laura - Do you all have anything for the group? Right now I have 15 minutes for
committee time, or maybe adding time for small group ideas.
- xx) Bridget - We should probably start out constitution review soon.
- xxi) Laura - I can bring small team building activities to the chapter.

xxii) D-Dre - People talk about how they don't know one another so more team building could be good.

xxiii) Laura - This could be for exec or chapter, but what if one or two people did a show and tell for the group? It could help us get to know one another better, but I'm okay if we don't want to do that.

xxiv) D-Dre - It's not all about team building, it's about committees and getting things done. But it's important to have connections with others in order to get things done.

xxv) Natalie - I think it would be good for us to go into spring term knowing what we're going to be doing with committees.

xxvi) Laura - Okay I have adding 15 minutes to meet with our committees, adding time to create ideas in small groups, emphasizing icebreakers, and maybe a show and tell.

b) NRHH Exec Programs

i) Brandon - Should we be doing committees just for exec? I feel that other organizations have exec boards that do more than we do.

- ii) Rachel - I feel like our exec does a lot.
- iii) Natalie - I agree, and I feel like our exec board should just be encouraging the chapter instead of doing things on our own separate from everyone else.
- iv) Bridget and D-Dre agree.
- v) Other ideas for Exec to get in motion:

Constitution review committee

Selection committee

Team-building activities

Show and tell

Induction committee

6) **Advisors Time**

- a) Laura - nothing new.

7) **QCC's**

- a) Bridget - I am resigning. It's too much and I cannot give 100%, but I will be here for Gold Rush and next week's exec meeting.

8) **Adjournment**

- a) D-Dre moves to adjourn the meeting.
- b) Rachel seconds.
- c) Meeting is adjourned at 9:56 am.